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Parents,

In the next week or two we will have information on our yearly Stockarama weekend in May.

The dates this year will be May 16-18. We are working to keep costs the same as in the past.

Please take the below survey (2 questions) so we can plan correctly. Answering the questions is not a 
commitment to attend but just to gauge interest in attending.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Jim Szczodrowski
716-536-4077 (voice or text)
jim@2047.org (email)

Scan with your phone for the survey
or

visit 2047.org for direct link


